
 

         
  

Thursday October 13, 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents, Guardians and Caregivers,  
 
This morning we were informed by Toronto Hydro that there is a planned power outage 
on Thursday, October 13th from 9 p.m. to 6 a.m. on Friday, October 14th. 
 
This outage cannot be delayed and is required for Toronto Hydro to complete necessary 
work in the area.  
 
We are aware that this directly impacts the programs taking place at the Island 
Public/Natural Science School, however we have set up the necessary provisions for 
students and staff to ensure the programing continues. 
 
Arrangements have been made for a mobile power generator to be transported and 
installed at the Island Public/Natural Science School to ensure that the school has full 
power during this time.  
 
Toronto Hydro will also be providing the generator with power from its main switch, 
which will give the school full power. We will also have an electrician on site all night 
until hydro has completed their work. 
 
Your patience and understanding are appreciated as we continue to monitor the 
situation.  
 
Please be sure to check out school’s website and Twitter for updates. 
 
As always, please contact me by email, or by phone at 416-393-1910 or on my school 
cell phone at 416-985-1266 should you have any questions or concerns. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Gary Pieters 
Principal 

 

Island Public / Natural Science School 
30 Centre Island Park, Toronto, Ontario M5J 2E9 

Principal: Gary Pieters Outdoor Ed.: Kathleen Scott-Houchen 
Telephone: (416) 393-1910 Fax (416) 393-9346 

Website: https://schoolweb.tdsb.on.ca/island 
Twitter: https://twitter.com/IslandPublicNSS 

 


